
KING AND QUEEN ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING  

November 1, 2018 

 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m.   

The monthly Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office.  In attendance was 

Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar and Mary Ann Levere, Secretary.  David 

Broaddus, Vice Chairman via telephone. 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

Old Business 

The Board of Supervisors approved the additional money for a part time -time employee in the General 

Registrar’s office at the October meeting. 

Starting at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, November 5th, election supplies will be delivery to all precincts. 

 The Chief at precinct 201 visited the precinct and felt the pallets of water need to be rearranged and 

the building cleaned prior to the election. EMT’s will rearrange pallets of water and clean the building on 

October 31, 2018. 

Absentee voting started September 21, 2018, as of today 54 ballots have been mailed. 

New Business 

The Electoral Board Vice Chairman has been hospitalized. We wish him a speedy recovery. 

The Electoral Board members received Election day and Provisional/Canvass meeting handouts.     

Provisional/Canvass meeting will be held on November 7, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. in the King and Queen 

Courthouse Hearing Room.  

Next meeting will be held December 11, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. 

Meeting adjourned 9:10 a.m. 

Mary Ann Levere, 

Secretary 


